
Looking Forward To The Next
One
Well, here we are only 2 months out from our last trip to
Disney World, and I’m already wanting to go back.  That’s
nothing new, it’s an awesome place, but I’m also reading about
many changes taking place.  Ok, so I’m not exactly planning
the next trip (step one would be how to fit our family of
soon-to-be 7 into the minivan along with a week’s worth of
luggage for a 20 hour drive), but articles like the following
tempt me.  Especially  interesting: Disney’s $1 billion Next
Generation project, which includes interactive line queues –
they’re adding things like an interactive mystery experience
to the line of the Haunted Mansion attraction.  And apparently
they’ve already added interactive video games to Soarin’ and
Space  Mountain,  none  of  which  I  had  noticed  on  our  last
visit!  Maybe because we did the Fast Pass?  That reminds me,
Disney is going to try a new concept as part of the Next Gen
project: guests will be able to book their ride times for
various attractions from their hotels or from home ahead of
time, drastically reducing or even eliminating the need to
wait in line (and to see all these brand spanking new queue
attractions?).  Also something I missed this last time around:
the new playground and interactive video games in the line for
the Winnie the Pooh ride.  Now where would they have room for
that, I wonder?  But no wonder that we didn’t notice these
enhancements; that ride normally has an over 40 minute wait
even in the down season, so we don’t usually indulge in it.

Lots of interesting changes and enhancements on the horizon,
check them out for yourself.
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